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Dear St. Joseph Students and Families, 

“March is Reading Month” has begun with excitement, thanks to all the parents, grandparents, and friends 
who’ve shared their time with us, especially author Jenna Epkey and our P-W high school basketball players. 
We are so grateful! 

Today, in celebration of St. Patrick’s Day, the Hubbardston Irish Dance Troupe, including many of our 
talented students, performed for us. Thank you, Irish Dancers! 

Next week, we celebrate the Feast of St. Joseph on March 19th, our school and parish saint! I encourage 
you to take a moment to pray to St. Joseph and thank him for his many blessings to our school and 
community. 

Calendar Dates 
3/19: Feast of St. Joseph  
3/21: Third Quarter Ends​
3/28-4/4: Spring Break​
​
Intent for Next Year: This form plays a huge part of the budget procedure and has been sent home with the 
oldest of each family. We ask that these be returned no later than Tuesday, March 18.​
 
Pewamo T-Ball Volunteer: We are looking for volunteer(s) to run the 2025 Pewamo T-Ball program this 
spring. If you are interested, please contact Alicia Simon at asimon2016@gmail.com. 

March is Reading Month: Each day (see the attached calendar), there will be fun activities for your child, 
along with some special school days to look forward to! Be sure to return the signed calendars by 
Wednesday, April 9, for a chance to win a prize. 
 
From the Parish Office: Children’s collections baskets are back. If you are interested in receiving envelopes 
for your children, you can view and complete the form attached and return it to the Parish Office through the 
collection basket.​
We are doing 5 weeks of Almsgiving. You can view each week here.  
​
Pewamo Baseball Registration: Registration deadline is this Sunday, March 16. For 1st – 6th grade is open. 
Please register online at http://tinyurl.com/PewamoLittleLeague. If you have any questions, please contact 
Nathan Klein (athletics@stjosephpewamo.org).  
​
Moms Hot Lunch Menu​
3/19: Chicken Alfredo​
3/26: Hot Ham & Cheese​
4/9: Pizza​
​
View the menu here.​
 

Playground Duty Schedule 

St. Joseph School Calendar 
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School Staff Emails 
 
Have a great weekend and God Bless! 

Be Brave In Christ, 

Mr. Ryan Weber 

 

School Mission 

“St. Joseph School, staff, parents, and parish family are committed to teaching quality, Christ-centered 
Catholic beliefs and values.  Our uniqueness is displayed in our staff dedication, parental involvement, and 
community pride, which make St. Joseph a leader in academic excellence, social integration and 
appreciation of each individual as a child of God.” 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MuQ5nOtSZRU5bne86vHNfoeza7j_sL8D/view?usp=drive_link

